
SAFEGUARDING ADVICE AND GUIDANCE 
FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 

 
 
 
Young People and Gangs 
There is some excellent information and advice that will help 
parents understand gangs and how they can help prevent their 
children getting involved in gang activity. 
 
Government advice for parents on young people and gangs: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachme
nt_data/file/345337/AdviceParentsCarersGangs14.pdf 
 
 
Further advice on gangs from the NSPCC , the Safe Network and 
the Metropolitan Police: 
 
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-
safe/staying-safe-away-from-home/gangs-young-people/ 
 
http://www.safenetwork.org.uk/help_and_advice/best_safeguardin
g_practice/pages/gangs.aspx 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Broughton Hall Catholic High School is committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of young people; we expect all pupils, staff, volunteers 

and visitors to share this commitment. 
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